GUAM V 'WORI AUTHORITY

Gloria B. Nelson Public Service Building, 688 Route 15 ® Mangilao, Guam 96913 ¢ (671) 300-6058
(This ad paid for by the Guam Waterworks Authority)

INVITATION FOR BID

IFB-02-ENG-2022

The GUAM WATERWORKS AUTHORITY will receive sealed bids for the APLACHO SEWER PUMP
STATION DRAINAGE AND ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS; GWA Project No. S22-03-BND. Bids
will be accepted until 10:00 am, Chamorro Standard Time, August 16, 2022 at the Gloria B.
Nelson Public Service Building, 688 Route 15, Mangilao, GU 96913 at which time and place all
bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. The contract time for the project is 155 calendar
days for the Base Bid portion of the project. All bids must be accompanied by a Bid Bond in the
amount of fifteen percent (15%) of the total bid amount. Bid security may be in the form of a
bid bond, certified check or cashier check made payable to Guam Waterworks Authority.

A non-refundable amount of Twenty-Five dollars ($25.00) is required for the purchase price of
every electronic copy (CD) of the bidding documents which will be available at the Engineering
Division by appointment only on or after June 16, 2022. To schedule an appointment to
purchase the documents contact the Engineering Division at engbids@guamwaterworks.org or
call (671) 300-6037. Off-island parties interested to purchase bid documents should call the
GWA pay-by-phone service at (671) 647-4729. Amendments will be available on GWA’s
website to download at no cost at the following address: http://guamwaterworks.org/bids/.
Vendors should also routinely check for updates on the website as well as for emails from GWA
notifying vendors about changes in bid status or providing responses to queries. The Guam
Waterworks Authority reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any imperfection
in a bid that is in the best interest of the Authority.

To comply with heightened workplace safety guidelines due to COVID-19 pandemic, a virtual
Pre-Bid conference will be held by way of an on-line conferencing program. This Pre-Bid
Conference has been scheduled at 10:00 a.m., June 27,2022 followed by the site visit at 1:30
p.m. A link to this conference will be provided to each interested bidder a minimum of three
days before the conference date. All bidders are requested to join the conference. All
guestions or clarifications must be submitted in writing on or before July 12, 2022.
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